
 

Browser Security Warnings – Continuing Education Registration  

Students accessing the Continuing Education website using some internet browsers are being 

alerted to an out-of-date certificate or safety warning. There is little risk and the connection is 

still secure, despite the warnings indicated by the browsers. This message does not seem to 

occur for students using Microsoft Edge, Internet Explorer or Safari on an Apple machine. 

Several browser manufacturers have identified that a set of procedures for secure connections 

are no longer supported, not because they are inherently insecure but because they are 

outdated.   

Please be advised Canadore College is working on a solution. In the meantime, students are 

encouraged to proceed following the steps indicated below depending on their browser of 

choice.  

Should you have any questions or concerns, please contact ce@canadorecollege.ca.  

Firefox Browser 

If you are using Firefox browser and receive the warning message as shown, click “Enable TLS 

1.0 and 1.1” and the Continuing Education webpage will launch. 

 

Chrome Browser 

If you are using Chrome browser and receive the warning message as shown, click “Advanced” 

followed by Proceed to ss.canadorecollege.ca (unsafe), and the Continuing Education webpage 

will launch. 
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